
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: State Route 15 Off-Ramp to Camino Del Rio South to be Closed Overnight December 8
Construction crews will close the northbound State Route 15 (SR 15) off-ramp to Camino Del Rio South to perform work on the k-rail in this area on Thursday, December 8, from 7 p.m. -5 a.m. 
Nearby residents can expect intermittent lights and noise during construction hours. Crews will work to minimize impacts to nearby businesses, residents, and commuters. 
Construction schedules are subject to change.
ABOUT THE PROJECT
The SR 15 Commuter Bikeway will provide a safe and direct bike route connecting communities in the Mid-City area of the City of San Diego with the major retail, commercial, education, and entertainment destinations in the city’s Mission Valley area. The bikeway, which will be separated from vehicle traffic, will extend from Adams Avenue along a one-mile segment of northbound SR 15 to Camino Del Rio South.

For more information, please visit KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/SR15.
Si desea obtener información en español, por favor comuníquese al (619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org.
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), this document is available in alternate formats by contacting the SANDAG ADA Coordinator, the Director of Administration, at (619) 699-1900 or (619) 699 -1904 (TTY).


